
 Alan Kern AT&T Services, Inc. 
  One AT&T Center  
  Room 3502 
  St. Louis, MO 63101 
  314-331-1610     Phone 
  314-247-0014     Fax 
 alan.kern@att.com 

April 20, 2012 
 
 
Secretary of the Commission  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360 
 
 
Dear Secretary of the Commission: 
 
Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, d/b/a AT&T Missouri, hereby withdraws, in its 
entirety, its March 30, 2012, tariff filing proposing to make administrative changes to several 
references in the Wireless Carrier Interconnection Service Tariff, P.S.C. Mo.-No. 40 
(Tracking No. JI-2012-0563).   
 
Please refer any questions concerning this matter to me on 314-331-1610. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/  Alan Kern                   I certify that a copy of the foregoing, including  
      attachments, is being sent via e-mail to the Office of 
       Public Counsel at opcservice@ded.mo.gov this 20th 

day of April 2012. 
 

Alan Kern 
 


